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About Centre 

The International Institute for Population Sciences is pleased to announce the launch of ‘Centre 

of Demography of Gender’ within the Department of Population and Development on October 

01 2021. The new center aims to carry out high-quality interdisciplinary teaching and empirical 

research on various aspects related to population, health, and development in India and abroad. 

A key mandate of the new center is to develop gender related course curriculum which suits to 

the requirements of various stakeholders. Capacity building, through tailor-made short-term 

courses, is also an important agenda of the new center.  In addition, the new center will act as 

a central data repository in India from where individuals, institutions or other stakeholders can 

access all data related to issues on gender. The centre will also provide timely policy inputs to 

the central and state governments and local administrative bodies for formulation of 

appropriate policies and programmes from time to time.  

 

Inaugural seminar of Centre of Demography of Gender 

Centre of Demography of Gender organized the inaugural Seminar on 21 July 2022 in the 

institute. Five eminent speakers in the area of demography of gender delivered the lectures on 

relevant thematic areas of CDG. Speakers includes, Prof. Christophe Guilmoto, CEPED Paris, 

discussed about Gender inequalities in India. Prof. Sonalde Desai NCAER, New Delhi/ 

University of Maryland, USA, spoken on gender and economic participation in India. Prof. T 

K Sundari Ravindran, UNU-IIGH, Malaysia on Men’s knowledge, attitude, practice and health 

and Prof. Anita Raj, UC San Diego, USA, on Gender and violence. Prof. K.S. James, Director 

and Senior professor chaired the seminar and introduced the CDG to participants. Prof. 

Abhishek Singh, Head of CDG presented mandate and activities of center, Prof. Aparajita 

Chattopadhyay welcomed and introduced the seminar and Dr. Suresh Jungari proposed the vote 

of thanks. The seminar has been attended by current and former faculty members, research 

scholars, students and invited guests in large numbers. 

  



  

  

  

  


